
 

 

 

 

September 9th, 2016 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY GATHERING: 

See you all tomorrow at our community gathering on the third floor of Despins Residence, from 9:40 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m.    Parking restrictions have been lifted on the following streets: Jeanne d”Arc, Louis 

Riel and Despins from Taché to Jeanne d'Arc. 

 

During our meal at 12:30 p.m. we will celebrate the 60th jubilee of Sisters Simone Damphousse and 

Anne-Marie Jobin.  Congratulations to both of them.  We also congratulate Sister Irène Lambert who 

celebrates 70 years of profession this year.  

    

 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE: 

Thank you to Sister Carmen Catellier who has accepted to be the Manitoba representative on the 

Congregational Communications Committee.  She will participate in a monthly Go-To-Meeting.  She 

might have a few challenges for us! 

Thank you to Sister Jeannine Vermette who was our representative in 2015-2016. 

 

OUT AND ABOUT: 

News about Sr. Cathy Laviolette: Cathy is regaining her strength day by day at Despins 

Residence.  She appreciates short visits. Thank you to sisters of Despins who are doing their share 

to contribute to her wellbeing. 

 

The House of Peace is looking for a fold-up card table.  Please contact Sister Lesley Sacouman at 

lsacouman@shaw.ca if you have one to donate.  

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 

For the sick and those who are in need: 

 Prayers of Sr. Evelyn Bocklage who is experiencing some health challenges 

For those who have died and those who mourn their loss: 

 Sister Eileen Brown, SNJM (Sister Marian Paula in religion), Gladstone, Oregon. 

 Sister Alice Arnal (Sœur Marie St-Émile in religion) Missionary Oblate Sisters of St-Boniface, 

MB 

“From our charism flows a spirituality that is the wellspring of our life, uniting us in our 

mission to proclaim by our lives the primacy of the love of a welcoming God.  We draw 

inspiration from the spirituality of welcome permeating the lives of Jesus, Mary and 

Marie-Rose.  Daily, we too strive to live a spirituality of welcome.” - 2016 General Chapter 
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